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Dear Dr. Amato: 

Between August 1 and 5,2005, Robert T. Lorenz, representing the Food and Drug 
Administration (FDA), conducted an investigation and met with you, to review your 
conduct of the following clinical investigations: 

~ r o t o c o l L  IPhase  11 Study o Treatment of Patients with Metastatic 

Renal Cell Carcinoma," performed 3 

~ r o t o c o l L  ]'A Phase I1 Open-Label Study of the Safety and Efficacy o< 


j i n  subjects with Metastatic Hormone-Refractory Prostate Cancer (HRPC)," 

performed for L 3 

~rotocolL Phase 2 Randomized Study Evaluating the Safety and Efficacy 3 ' ~  
o f L  ]in Subjects with Advanced Renal Cell Carcinoma," performed forL 


7and 

J 

~rotocol ]"phase 11 Trial o f L  3 o r  

~reatrnenibfeta static Renal Cell Carcinoma," performed for L - 2 


This inspection is a part of FDA's Bioresearch Monitoring Program, which includes 
inspections designed to evaluate the conduct of research and to ensure that the rights, 
safety, and welfare of the human subjects of those studies have been protected. 

From our review of the establishment inspection report and the documents submitted with 
that report and your August 17,2005 letter written in response to the Form FDA 483, 
Inspectional Observations, we conclude that you did not adhere to the applicable 
statutory requirements and FDA regulations governing the conduct of clinical 
investigations and the protection of human subjects. We are aware that at the conclusion 
of the inspection, Mr. Lorenz presented and discussed with you Form FDA 483, 












